
 

Notes from the Wardrobe Department - Newsies 

 

• Please be sure to get the proper shoes.  If you play more than one character, you may need 
more than one pair of shoes.  Be sure to check the shoe information on 
www.fivestartheatre.org under menu, for parents, need to know.   If you have any trouble, 
please contact Laurie at laudoherty@verizon.net . 
 

• Please label all shoes with your child’s name. 
 

• Some Newsies were given socks as part of their costume.  If your child was not given socks, 
they have two choices – wear black socks just above their boot line or they can go bare 
legged. 
 

• Bill, Stage Manager Pat, Roosevelt, Pulitzer, and Seitz should have black socks with their 
black dress shoes. 
 
 

• Show nights: 
o Costumes will be kept at RMHS.  Bathrooms are very limited due to the fact that 

participants are expected to be in their dressing rooms unless they are on stage.  If 
your child is uncomfortable changing in the dressing room, please have them wear a 
leotard under their costume.  
 

o Please provide a small hamper/basket for your child to stay organized.  When your 
child is in costume, their personal items and shoes from home will go in there.  Each 
costume has a hanger or two and a bag with your child’s name on it with items like 
hats, gloves, some jewelry, socks, etc.  Having a hamper will keep your child’s costume 
pieces together, as we typically don’t have extra of many things.  They can keep their 
show shoes in the hamper as well. 
 

o Your child was given all of the pieces they are expected to wear.  No extra jewelry 
should be worn, including hair elastics on the wrist.   

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Laurie at laudoherty@verizon.net .   

We can’t wait for you to see how your child will bring our clothes to life on stage! 


